
RFSQ# 24-04 Award Summary 

A total of one thousand and twenty-six (1026) vendors were notified of our solicitation 
which was posted in our Bonfire electronic procurement portal as well as advertised in 
The Facts and the Electronic State Business Daily (EBSD) website. There were fifty-
eight (58) document takers resulting in three (3) submissions.  
 
Upon recommendation of the evaluation committee, award “RFSQ #24-04 
Construction Engineering and Inspection Services for Quintana Beach Public Fishing 
Pier Project – Contract Number 582-21-11293”, to the highest ranked firm, ING Garza, 
PLLC, of Houston, Texas, who submitted the best evaluated and negotiated offer, in 
the amount of $382,233.32.  

In addition, the project will be paid for using BP Restore Act and GOMESA funds. 

 
Evaluation Committee 

Commissioner "Dude" Payne, Commissioner Precinct 1 

Bryan Frazier, Parks Department 

Chad Davenport, Parks Department 

Karen McKinnon, Engineering 

Susan Serrano, Purchasing (non-voting member) 


